From: Harriet Hillis Jansma

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Buffalo River watershed moratorium
Date: Sunday, September 15, 2019 5:45:49 AM

Please do not delay the agreed process for closing the C&H farm above the Buffalo River. Ample time
has been provided, and all parties have signed on. This agreement was a long time coming, and the
farm owners will keep to the schedule as presented to you.

Jerome and Harriet Jansma
900 E. Lighton Trail
Fayetteville, AR 72701
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